
Hello friends & neighbors,
I can’t believe August will be here in a few
short days. In just a few short weeks students
will be returning to school and before we know
it the leaves will turn brown and fall off trees
again! But let’s not get ahead of ourselves,
we’ve still got some sunny days left in the year.

Oswego National Night Out
Oswego will host its National Night Out
on August 3rd at Prairie Park (4120
Plainfield Road) from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. as
a push to strengthen police and
community relations. There will be frozen
treats and games! Register here.

Movies in the Park - Geneva
Geneva will host its free event, Movies in the
Park on August 5th at 8:30 p.m. at Moore Park!
They will be showing the film The Wizard Oz.

IDNR Accepting Applications
The Illinois Department of Natural Resources
(IDNR) is now accepting applications for the
Open Land Acquisition and Development
(OSLAD) grant program. This program
provides funding to local government agencies
for development. It’s a matching program that
provides an advances payment that is 50
percent of the grant shortly after the agreement
is executed. Applications must be submitted by
5 p.m. Sept. 1st. Inquire here.

Summer Book Club in Batavia
My office is hosting a summer book club for
kids in Batavia! All you have to do is read five
books and come to the Batavia Chamber of
Commerce steps (106 W Wilson St. Suite 15.
Batavia, IL 60510) between 1 p.m. and 2:30
p.m. on August 2nd to tell me about the books
you read and collect a coupon for two free ice
cream scoops at Batavia Creamery!

Women on Wednesdays
I will be partnering up with the Aurora Hispanic
Chamber of Commerce to bring you Women
On Wednesdays! A three part seminar with the
amazing following speakers:

Karina Garcia of the AHCC will present on
August 11th - Networking, Marketing and
Branding
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Diana Alfaro of DCEO will present on August
18th - State Resources and DCEO funding

Terrie Simmons of Strategic Exceptions will
present on August 25th - Business Structure /
Correct Documentation

If you are interested in attending please fill out
this form!

What’s Next?
My staff and I look forward to constantly
hearing from you! I encourage you to reach out
to us at 630-326-9319 (English), 630-326-9419
(Spanish) or
constituentservices@senatorvilla.com.

Stay cool!

Karina Villa, MSW
State Senator, 25th District
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